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Letter from Department of Urology
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April 8, 2002

Mr. Sidney ——
E. Country Club Drive,
Aventura, FL 23318

Dear Mr.

Just 2 brief note to review the patholegy following
transurethral resection of some prostate tissue on
April 2™ 2002. Your prostate contained a high
grade urothelial carcinoma which invaded into the
prostate. Further studies are being performed to
determine that this is a urothelial carcinoma and
not an adenocarcinoma of the prostate.

Once I have this information, we can decide about
the best approach to further treatment. I will
discuss this with you in the office.
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Remark: Dr. Lin Does Not Treat a specific condition, instead of
helping the body's natural Self-Healing and
Self-Regulating functions.




